NEWSLETTER

Term Two 2023

Happy New Year - Even that’s rather belated!

Apologies that our newsletter for Term 2 didn’t make it out in 2023! As for us all, the pressure of busy workloads, busy
families and a wrapping pile the size of a small town took it’s toll this Christmas. Please find however the gloriousness of

your children happily playing at The Den all the way back from October and up to the end of the term. Happy viewing!
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This Halloween we made

pumpkins, necklaces, and
ghostly biscuits!




On the week of Bonfire flight, we
made some fabulous chalk
pictures, and decorated cakes
with black icing and firework
designs - not messy at all!
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This year we had great fun creating salt
dough decorations, making wobbly Santas,
creating gonks, making Christmas cards,
paper chains, and snowflakes. We hope
your houses were suitably decorated with

them this Christmas!!!




Many thanks for all
your generous gifts,

cards, and well wishes
this Christmas







A wonderfully windy week (where the

windy weather helped too!) We made
bird kites, windmills and wind chimes.







